
Be the best you can be! 

 

Weekly Newsletter 
W/e 8th November 2019  

 
 

 
Environmental Arts Week 
The children have produced some amazing work this week and we hope you have enjoyed looking at it 
during this afternoons pop-up exhibition.  The focus was on the environment and ‘reduce, reuse, recycle’.  
Some children have also spent some time gardening. 
 
We would like to say a huge thank you to Rachael from ‘Soul Good Stuff’ who joined us this week to lead 
some workshops.  She did this voluntarily and provided many of the resources.  Rachael was fantastic with 
the children who really engaged with her.  Rachael helped the children to make wax wraps for food and 
bags out of old t-shirts etc.   
 
Rachael runs the business ‘Soul Good Stuff’.  If you would like to see some of her eco-friendly products, 
you can view them at www.soulgoodstuff.com 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.soulgoodstuff.com/


 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Poppy Appeal 
We would like to say a huge thank you to everyone that contributed to this worthwhile 
appeal by buying poppies and other merchandise. 

 
 
 
Mrs Osborn has been making and helping Breakfast Club children 
to crochet poppies to display in our vase in the main reception.  
Great work girls! 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Mrs Russell Celebration Assembly 
We hope you can make it to Mrs Russell’s celebration assembly on Thursday 14th November at 2pm.  The 
children have been working hard on this and we’re sure it will be a lovely occasion.  We will be providing 
refreshments.  If you wish to attend, please come to the main office in time for us to start the assembly 
promptly at 2pm.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
School Choir 
The school choir will be singing at 2 events in December.  
5th December – The Christmas tree lighting at Clarborough Village Hall (time to 
be confirmed)  
10th December – Retford stocking filler market at 4.30pm – more details will 
follow closer to the time.  
Any child from Reception to Y6 is welcome to join us to sing the carols at 
either event.  
Please ask Mrs Green if you need any more details.  

 
 
 
 
Cereal bars 
As we didn’t get the chance to sell cereal bars this week, we will be doing it Monday to Thursday next week 
at first break.  These are priced at 50p each. 
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Sewing Club 
During our lunchtime sewing club, children have started making Christmas tree decorations and Christmas 
bunting.  The children have produced some great work!  Some of the decorations will be displayed in the 
school hall. 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance 
Week ending October 18th 2019 
 
Class 1  99.05% 
Class 2  94.38% 
Class 3  92.50% 
Class 4  95.00% 
Class 5  95.88%  
Class 6  95.63%  
 
Well done to Class 1! 
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House Points 
This week’s House Points running totals are: 
 

Attenborough  675 
Wilberforce  631 
Pankhurst  785 
Hawking  669  
 

 
 
 
 

The Little Princess Trust 
At the end of November, Isabella B-B in class 4 is 
donating 12 inches of her lovely long hair to the 
Little Princess Trust and raising money for the 
charity! 

 
The Little Princess Trust provide free real hair wigs to children and young people, who 
have lost their hair through cancer treatment and other conditions. Since they began in 
2006, they have provided over 8,000 wigs and have given grants of over £5 million pounds 
to childhood cancer research. 
 
We have a sponsor form in school if anybody would like to sponsor Isabella. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Out of school achievements 
Just a polite reminder that the deadline for anything you wish to appear in a newsletter is 4pm on the 
Thursday of that week.  Anything later than this will be included in the next week’s newsletter. 

 
 
A big well done to  
Annabelle H in Nursery  
for being awarded her  
number 1 pre-school 
gymnastics certificate 
recently.  Keep up the  
Good work Belle! 
 
 

  

 
 
 



School dates for your diaries: 
 
November 
12th   Parent consultations 
13th   Parent consultations 
14th   Flu vaccinations – Reception to year 6  
  Mrs Russell’s celebration assembly 2pm – all welcome  
15th   Children in Need Day – non-uniform £1  
21st   Key Stage 1 (Class1 & 2) assembly.  All parents/carers welcome, 3pm start  
 
December  
3rd   Scholastic book fayre begins 
5th   Year 6 Christingle making 
10th   Scholastic book fayre ends  
12th   Foundation stage Nativity 
13th  Foundation stage Nativity 
  Key Stage 1 Nativity in church 2pm 
  Christmas Jumper Day £1  
16th   Key Stage 1 Nativity in school 2pm 
17th  Key Stage 1 Nativity in school 9.30am 
18th  Key Stage 2 carols around the tree 3pm 
19th   Christmas Fayre 3.30pm – 5.00pm 
  Last day of term for pupils 
20th   INSET day 
 
January 
6th   Term begins 
 
 
 
 
 


